
WELCOME BACK FOOD TRUCK NIGHT 

 

We hope that everyone had a great off-season time the past couple of months. We are contacting you 

to let you know that we will be having Food Truck Night again here in North Greenbush!!!  The Town of 

North Greenbush is looking for food trucks to participate in the WEDNESDAY Night Food Truck Event for 

the 2023 season.  

We will again be having Food Trucks @ town hall between 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. We are planning on 

the start date of Wednesday, May 24th. This year’s event will go all the way to August 9, 2023.  We are 

asking anyone interested in participating to contact the Town Clerk, Janice Hannigan Kerwin, @ 518-

283-4306 or feel free to email anytime at townclerk@northgreenbush.org if you have any additional 

questions. 
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